
TAMIL NADU FOREST DEPARTMENT 

From To 
V.A.Saravanan The Chief Conservator of Forests, 

Chennai Circle, District Forest Officer, 
Chennai Forest Division, 
Chennai - 600006. 
E.mail-dfoufd@yahoo.in 

Chennai - 06. 

C.No.D/1869/2024, Dt. 29.07.2024 
Madam, 

Sub: Forest - Chennai Division - Proposal for diversion of 0.018Ha of 
Forest land in Pulikoradu Reserve Forest for laying of 
underground optical fiber cable along road side from Tambaram 
to Thiruneermalai across Pulikoradu Reserved Forest in 
Kancheepuram district - Reg. 

Ref: I.Online proposal uploaded by the User Agency- M/ s. Jio Digital 
Fiber Private Ltd., Mylapore, Chennai Proposal No. FP / TN / 
Others/ 52250 /2020, dt:18.07.2023. 
2.Chief Conservator of Forests, Chennai Ref.No. D/Jlj8)j/202!:, 

. dt:10.07.2024. 

3.Forest Range Officer, Tambaram Range, C.No.82/2023 Dt 
.24.07 .2024. 

I submit to state that vide reference 3rd cited, the Forest Range Officer, 
Tambaram Range has reported that the proposed work will be carried out in 
underground by digging holes at regular intervals and the work will be done 
at the shoulder portion of Tambaram - Thiruneermalai road which is passing 
through Pulikoradu Reserve Forest over a distance of 800 mtrs. wherein the 
vegetations is NIL. The impact on existing flora and fauna of Pulikoradu 
Reserved Forest is Nil in the proposed work as it relies in underground. 

This is for favour of kind information. 

/ /t.c.b.o./ / 

Yours faithfully, 

Sd/- V.A.Saravanan, 
District Forest Officer, 

Chennai Forest Division, 
Chennai. 
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